
Minutes of the Tollgate Homeowners Association Board Meeting 
Saturday, February 2, 2002 

 
Attending: 
Anki Ehmer, Bob Donaldson, Ella Lyons, Terry Zawacki, Tom Smolinski 
Location: 
The home of Tom Smolinski 
Meeting time: 
9:25 – 10:45 
 
Previous Minutes: 
Approved 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
No new report. 
 
Landscape Report: 
Jorge Flores and Son landscapers will begin in March.  
 
Tree Subcommittee: 
Association is awaiting cost estimates for tree pruning. 
 
Social Committee: 
Anki Ehmer will be chairperson. 
 
Architectural Committee: 
No new report 
 
Unfinished Business: 
Receiving cost estimates for a plaque in memory of Nancy Beyer. 
 
New Business: 
2002 Calendar: 

May 19, 2002 Spring Picnic 
September 29, 2002 Fall Picnic 
November 17, 2002 Annual Meeting 
December 15, 2002 Christmas Party 

Parking at Tollgate Way entrance: 
 Several homeowners expressed concern for their safety when cars are parked at 
the entrance of Tollgate Way. Those concerns include a head on collision from cars 
entering and exiting Tollgate Way as well as the accessibility of emergency equipment. 
The City of Falls Church will be contacted to review parking restrictions at the entrance.  
 
Newsletter: 
Anyone interested in contributing articles to the Newsletter, Tollgate Fare, are asked to 
contact Bob Donaldson.  
 
Next Meeting: 
Saturday March 2, 2002 
The home of Ella Lyons 
9:00 – 10:00 a.m. 
 


